Minutes from February 10, 2014

Although disappointing that we were unable to compete this year, it paid off to not compete and not attend any overnight trips. If we had competed, we would have been well in the hole and would have been scrambling to raise funds for the Concert Season.

Financially, we are in good shape and things are looking great for competitions next school year. We still need to push the collections of outstanding Band fees.

Carisa- Please provide Mike and me with a list of outstanding band fees.

Mike- The outstanding fee list is where we will start in staffing the Four Bridges. (If we still get to do it) Let's plan to meet up in the next couple weeks to go over the list.

We deducted the following items from our current balance:

All-State participation
Bradley Concert "competition"
Pay-off on Percussion instruments
Tivoli Concert
End of Year Picnic
New grill for the home side
Dress purchase for 9th graders (We will collect \$\$ for the dresses)

All of which should leave somewhere in the neighborhood of \$14K to start the new year.

Items mentioned:

We will have a spring fundraiser of a Spaghetti Supper. This fundraiser would offset the cost of the Bradley Concert Competition and end of year picnic. Time and place to be determined.

We will have a Silent Auction and Program Sales for the Tivoli. The silent auction and program sales would offset the cost of the Tivoli rental, equipment hauling, and Senior "Awards".

Once the date is set for the Tivoli, I will invite the Middle School bands to come see us with a backstage pass for all of the 8th graders.